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 Our Social Justice Week was a success, thanks to the hard work of our 

BT21 team.  Up next- Tech Week! 
 Raul, Fianna, Delayne, and Eric C are among our Homewood stars for this 

week! 

 

 To our Class of 2021- you will have the chance to walk the stage at Merriweather!  
Check your home school’s website for more info or as always, reach out to Ellen 
Johnson or Christina Krabitz at Homewood. 

 Tech Week is coming Next Week! Guest Speakers/BT21 Career Club on Monday, 
Thursday, and Friday, along with classroom activities, news, and prizes. We are 
excited to work with students to explore ways to learn about opportunities and 
training for careers in Cybersecurity, IT and Social Media Strategy. 

 

  If you have any student or family pictures (holiday, virtual learning, seasonal, etc), 
please share them with suzi_young@hcpss.org to be included in the yearbook and 
be entered into a raffle! 

 Homewood offers virtual clubs. Please encourage your child to join if interested! 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 Wednesday May 12th from 12:30-2:30- outdoor in person (and virtual) senior event 
for our Class of 2021 and their families 

 Thursday May 20th from 7-8pm- virtual Senior Tribute for our Class of 2021 and their 
families 
 

 

  If you or your family are considering getting vaccinated but having any 
questions or reservations, please reach out to our cluster nurse Kelly Tabak 
who can give you so much useful info!  Kelly_tabak@hcpss.org or            
410-313-7081 
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